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Williams Williams Rattner & Plunkett, P.C.

Dear WWRP Clients and Friends, September 2013

It’s hard to believe we’ve been in business at WWRP for 40 years. When we started in 1973
surely no one was thinking about where we would be 40 years later. But successes over these
years paved the road to more successes and four decades later Williams, Williams, Rattner &
Plunkett boasts an exceptionally talented team of lawyers, and a phenomenal group of clients,
many of whom have become close personal friends and associates.

All of this is due to the support, friendship, and confidence of our clients and the business they
have entrusted to us. Without that support, WWRP would not be the successful, thriving law
firm that it is today; we would not be able to employ the all-star talent that works on your legal
issues nor participate in community support activities as we regularly do. Our partners and
associates are involved in numerous civic, cultural, and charitable organizations throughout the
southeast Michigan region, regularly giving of their time and their expertise to help others.

In celebration of our 40 years, and in honor of you and our many clients, WWRP has donated
$40,000 distributed equally among four regional not-for-profits: the Barbara Ann Karmanos
Cancer Center; Grace Centers of Hope; The Community House in our home town of
Birmingham, MI; and the Oakland County Bar Foundation. Each of these organizations does
incredible work to improve the communities in which we live. We hope our contributions will
help.

Thank you for choosing us to be your legal counsel. Thank you for allowing us to be part of your
life or your business. Thank you for being part of our first 40 years. We appreciate your trust
and your confidence and will do everything in our power to continue to earn it.

On behalf of the Firm, | remain,

Yours truly,

R. Jamison Williams
Managing Partner



